
Dear Kellogg Families,

During this season of giving thanks, I wanted to thank you all for your partnership. Without the

community’s support, our PTSA couldn’t provide new library books for the students read, Hang Time

for the students to gather and socialize, classroom funds for the teachers, and monthly treats to

show our Kellogg Staff how much they are appreciated! 

Thank you to our PTSA board members & committee chairs, for your continuous dedication &

compassion to make the School community an inclusive, safe and enjoyable space. We are committed

to doing this work all school year.

So thank you, We are thankful for YOU!! 

We have some upcoming community and school events, so please see the info below. We hope to see

you in the community and connect with you soon.

With Gratitude,

~Casie Tubbs
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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE
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Come stop by the Kellogg Booth, to say Hi. We will
have some KMS SWAG to sell, donation bin for

our Annual Campaign Fundraiser, Membership sign
up and chance to connect with you PTSA. 

This is a wonderful community event, and lots of
great gifts to purchase from local vendors and

Shoreline/LFP students & families. 




Sunday, Dec. 5th 11am-4pm
@ LFP Civic Club

http://kelloggptsa.org/
https://www.facebook.com/KelloggPTSA


The WORKS continues to collect new winter coats
for elementary, middle, and high school students

through December. Coats with hoods that can
stand up to our wet weather are most desired.



Feel free to drop off donations at The WORKS on

Wednesday nights between 6:30-8:00pm.
Or contact our community outreach team at: 

community-outreach@kelloggptsa.org
to make other arrangements for

drop-off or pick-up.  
Thanks for your support!




COMMUNITY OUTREACH

keep reading...

DIVERISTY, EQUITY & INCLUSION

November is the time to rejoice in
diverse and rich cultures, histories,

and traditions and to appreciate the
great contributions of the

Indigenous~Native Americans. This
month allows us to spread

awareness about tribes and to
educate people about the various

challenges faced by the
Indigenous~Native Americans in the

past and today! ~National Today

Check out the links below for
humor, information &

education:

A Thanksgiving Miracle

A Racial Justice Guide to
Thanksgiving for

Educators and Families

mailto:community-outreach@kelloggptsa.org
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=e2zyjbH9zzA
http://www.iwj.org/resources/a-racial-justice-guide-to-thanksgiving-for-educators-and-families
http://www.iwj.org/resources/a-racial-justice-guide-to-thanksgiving-for-educators-and-families
http://www.iwj.org/resources/a-racial-justice-guide-to-thanksgiving-for-educators-and-families


REFLECTIONS

Thank you to all the Kellogg students who entered a
creative work for the 2021 Reflections art

program. Entries will now move on to the district
level for jurying by a panel of local arts 

MEMBERSHIP

November
Thankfulness:



Putting the “T”

in PTSA??
We are extra

“T”hankful for
our

“T”eachers!!




PASS THE HAT

You can still 'Pass the Hat!'
Any $ amount is welcome with gratitude.

We are thankful for you, our Kellogg

community, for coming together and helping

to make such an impact

on our students & families.

click to donate!
click to watch student video

and to hear their thanks!

If you’d like to sponsor a teacher,
please scan the QR code and donate a
membership for a Kellogg “T”eacher.

professionals who will select works to move on to the state level. Reflections is
an annual program. Information about the 2022 Reflections contest

will be sent next fall.

Claire Stellmon

Bradley Atherton
photography

visual art

http://kelloggptsa.org/fundraising/
https://vimeo.com/620284081
https://vimeo.com/620284081

